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Madison Brame

From: Christa <mlmajc7@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 4:11 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Naturopathic MD clear regulations

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Please continue to clearly regulate the qualification differences between Naturopathic Medical Doctors 
and naturopathic healers. 
 
Christa 


